
 

 

 
 

13th September 2019 
 

 
To: Parents of all Senior School Pupils 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Senior Harvest Festival, St. Andrew’s Church, Mapperley Road  
Friday 27th September at 11am 

 

“Hope at Harvest for Toilet Twinning” 
 
This year’s Harvest Festival will be focusing on the work of the charity Toilet Twinning. Toilet 
Twinning is a charity that aims to change the world, one toilet a time. 2.3 billion people do not 
have access to a toilet. A toilet brings health, dignity, safety and a chance to break free from 
poverty. During the service, we will be listening to a presentation about the work of Toilet 
Twinning by Mr Colin Wignall. You can find out more at www.toilettwinning.org.  
 
Pupils will be invited to contribute to the work of Toilet Twinning by bringing in any cash 
donations, these can be handed to Tutors or Mrs Griffiths any day before the Harvest Service. 
Any donation you make will be gratefully received. 
 
All parents and friends of the school are invited to join us for the Harvest Festival Service and I 
look forward to seeing any parents and friends who are able to join us. The service will start at 
11am. 
 
Thank you for helping us to support Toilet Twinning. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs D Griffiths 
Religious Studies Department 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.toilettwinning.org/

